Allegheny West Cleans Up!
From Howard Brokenbeck
Thanks to everyone who participated in the city wide
clean-up on April 26!

The next clean-up is scheduled for May 24™.
We will meet at 9:00 AM at the AWCC offices on
Western Ave (806). See you there!

COUNCIL NOTES

- The Housing and Planning Committee reports that
there are no new items scheduled at this time.

- There have been permits filed for the former VFW
building which show a first floor restaurant, and a
second and third floor owner’s unit. The LRC is
reviewing plans for exterior compliance.

- Friends of AW thank everyone who joined in the
Neighborhood Clean-up effort. A special thank you
to Nicky and the Allegheny Sandwich Shoppe for
providing coffee for volunteers.

- The Membership Committee is planning the
Memorial Day Block Party, and you can get involved
by attending the May 13 planning meeting, or by
contacting Tim Zinn by e-mail at:
tzinn106@msn.com, or by phone at (412)260-7389.

- Ways & Means Wine Co-chairs, Trish Burton and
Deb Kelly, are looking for volunteers for the June 6,
7 event. So...... please let them know how you can
contribute by contacting Trish Burton
(imburton@earthlink.net, or by phoning 412 523
9402), or Deb Kelly (kellern2001 @hotmail.com.

VYL UL PINUOLU LU LU L LHIUL LU TIU WSV

drawings for the Northeast Fountain, to be located
at the corner of Cedar and North Avenues, and for
the park's promenade from Tripoli St to Arch
Street, are now underway. The Northeast Fountain
is original to the park's design (1869) and was the
first of four large, ornamental fountains to be built
in the park, none of which survive today.

An annual report of the City of Allegheny's Park
Commission described the fountain as a 50 foot
circular stone basin, with a one-foot rim of heavy
cut stone. The centerpiece was a large Grecian
vase, six feet in diameter and six feet high, with a
principal jet 70 feet high and 16 smaller jets
around the inside of the basin.
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Friday, May 23rd, 6:00 PM

at
GIORGIO’S PLACLE € 908 Western Avenue

BYOB and enjoy your favorite Italian dishes!

Membership Committee Sets Social Calendar
From Tim Zinn

On Tuesday, April 22, the Membership Committee met to plan the Allegheny West social calendar for the remainder
of the year. The Allegheny West Civic Council (AWCC) will continue to host three major block parties during the
summer: Memorial Day, Independence Day, and Labor Day. The locations of the block parties will be rotated
between Beech and N. Lincoln Avenues. As in years past, AWCC will provide the main entrees, drinks, and all paper
supplies. Neighbors are asked to bring a side dish or dessert to share. The menu was set as follows:

e Memorial Day: Gourmet hamburgers and hot dogs with a hot dog toppings bar
¢ Independence Day: Second Annual Rib Cook-Off with chicken and/or salmon
¢ Labor Day: Annual Corn Roast with BBQ (chicken, beef, and pork) with BBQ toppings bar

Other block party activities in the discussion and planning stages are a paper goods drive for the Food Pantry during
the Memorial Day celebration, a children’s parade for Independence Day, and a square dance during Labor Day.

AWCC will continue to host monthly neighborhood mixers at our local restaurants and bars. Other ideas that
volunteers are exploring include a neighborhood summer camping trip, a summer porch and yard sale, an outdoor
summer movie series, a fall hayride and bon fire, and trips to the Sewickley Heights Bayernhof museums.

The next meeting of the Membership Committee will be held on May 13 at 7:00 PM at Calvary United Methodist

Church to finalize the plans for the Memorial Day Block Party and to discuss additional event ideas. Please attend
the meeting if you are interested in helping with the block party or any of the above-mentioned events.
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